
 

 

 

 

 

Canine Legislation Position Statement 

 

RESPONSIBLE BREEDING PRACTICES 

 

The American Kennel Club
®
 believes that breeding programs should be undertaken responsibly 

for the purpose of preserving breed characteristics and producing healthy, well-socialized 

purebred puppies.  Responsible breeders are expected to give careful consideration to health 

issues, temperament, and genetic screening, as well as to the individual care and placement of 

puppies in responsible homes.  AKC
®
 supports and promotes these and other responsible 

breeding practices through breeders’ education programs, and commends those who offer similar 

guidance.  

 

The AKC strongly opposes the breeding of dogs by those who do so without regard for the dogs’ 

welfare.  We support scrupulous enforcement of the federal Animal Welfare Act, and state and 

local regulations governing the humane care of animals.  We further believe that USDA and 

other enforcement agencies should be given appropriate resources to ensure that regulations are met.   

 

In addition, the AKC Investigations and Inspections department conducts thousands of kennel 

inspections each year.  When AKC inspectors find kennels that do not meet our minimum care 

and conditions requirements, they educate and encourage those breeders to raise their standards 

or face suspension of their AKC registration privileges.  Proper authorities are also alerted to any 

cases of animal neglect. 

 


